## Dear Valued Customers

With the Covid 19 Pandemic, the restaurant and banquet business has been hit hard with many different stipulations for

reopening.

My deepest heartfelt thoughts go out to any business that have been affected by this pandemic. As we all know, reopening will be different than the normal. Hoping that everything will soon be back to business as usual.

For right now, we are allowed to use our beautiful creek side covered deck with a substantial capacity for dining. It's going to be an amazing summer. Why not spend it outdoors. We are also

Catering for any event, so let us do the work.

We are open and taking reservations and bookings for Weddings, Birthdays, Anniversary, Memorials or any other small or large event. There are three different banquet facilities to choose from. At this time I ask that you please be patient and understand all formalities we must abide by in reopening. Thank you for your loyalty and patience. The Meadow of Saucon Valley is an amazing venue and I am looking forward to reopening and serving you once again.

Please call 610-838-2190 for a showing or reservations.
Thank you, Chef Harry E. Cregar 111